
 

 
 
 
9th February 2022  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Forest School at Boothman Park 
 

Your child will be continuing to attend Forest School sessions at Boothman Park next term. The 
session will be in school time every Thursday until the end of term.  
 
The dates for the sessions are:  February 24th, March 3rd, 10th, 17th, 24th & 31st. 
 
Your child should come to school in clothing suitable for spending the morning outdoors and 
clothes you do not mind getting dirty. Forest School takes place in all weathers and in order to get 
the most out of the session, it is essential children are dressed appropriately. Please bring a 
change of clothes for when they return to school.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
E.Crossley 
R. Foreman 
 
E Crossley 
R Foreman 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Forest School at Boothman Park 

 
 
Student name: _________________________________________________________________             
 

☐  I give consent for my child to go the Forest School at Boothman Park. 
 

☐ I confirm the medical information school holds remains current as of Sept 2021.  
 
 
Signed: _____________________________________  Date: ____________________________ 
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